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September 18, 2007  
 
John Simonetti, Chairman 
Finance Committee  
Board of Apportionment & Taxation 
City of Shelton  
54 Hill Street  
Shelton, CT 06484-3207  

 
 Re:  Booth Hill Road Water Main Installation;  

Public Bid No. 28-40  
 
Dear Mr. Simonetti:  
 
This office has reviewed the seven bids submitted for the above referenced solicitation and 
found them to be mathematically correct. All contractors acknowledged the receipt of the two 
addendums issued except for Quality Associates, the forth lowest bidder.  
 
I recommend that the contract be awarded to Butterworth & Scheck, Inc. since their bid is the 
lowest and they are a pre-approved Aquarion Water Company contractor. Butterworth & Scheck 
successfully completed both the Broc Terrace and the Sorghum Road I Walnut Tree Hill Road 
main extensions.  

 

 

 
 Ene.  Bid Summary  
 CC:  Connie Shortell, Purchasing Department  

Gene Sullivan, Acting Purchasing Agent  
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